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About SWAYAM-NPTEL 

SWAYAM is a programme initiated by  Ministry of Human Resources Development (  Government 
of India)  and designed to achieve the three cardinal principles of Education Policy viz., access, 
equity and quality. The objective of this effort is to take the best teaching learning resources to all, 
including the most disadvantaged.  

SWAYAM has been   coordinating with  UGC,  AICTE, IGNOU, IIMB, NPTEL NCERT, CEC etc. and 
offers various semester wise courses. National Programme on Technology Enhanced Learning 
(NPTEL) is a project of MHRD initiated by seven Indian Institutes of Technology (Bombay, Delhi, 
Kanpur, Kharagpur, Madras, Guwahati and Roorkee) along with the Indian Institute of Science, 
Bangalore in 2003, to provide quality education to anyone interested in learning from the IITs and 
others. NPTEL also started many 4,8,12 and 16 week certificate courses since 2013. 

All the courses are interactive, prepared by the best teachers in the country and are available, free 
of cost to any learner. More than 1,000 specially chosen faculty and teachers from across the 
country have participated in preparing these courses.  

 
To take this initiative forward and to encourage more students across colleges to participate in this 
initiative,  SWAYAM-NPTEL has given its   approval    to  many  colleges to be a part of local chapter 
across India. 

About the SWAYAM-NPTEL Local chapter at MNWC  

Maniben Nanavati Women’s College ( MNWC ) was appointed as a  Local Chapter (REG. NO.  
3985)  on 1st July, 2020.  we are very proud to say that  more than 170 students have registered 
under various courses. 

About the SPOC  

The  College has  appointed Dr. Rekha Kaklotar , Head & Asst. Professor, Dept of Economics, as the  
Single Point of Contact (SPOC). The  SPOC keeps herself  updated with  all the latest NPTEL 
initiatives and  shares the updates  with   the students.  

About the Mentors 



 

Under the leadership of the SPOC, a committee has been formed comprising of a few  faculty 
members  who have registered themselves as mentors for various courses. This is to  ensure that 
students are active in the  courses selected and registered by them. Submission of  assignments on 
time and also clarifying  the doubts of students are the other responsibilities of the mentors.   

 


